

## WARREN GENERAL HOSPITAL

667 EASTLAND AVENUE S 6 - WARREN, DHIO 44484 0128

January 12, 1994

Carl J. Paperiello, Director Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Paperiello,

Randall S. Evans is no longer our Chief Executive Officer at Warren General Hospital. Please forward all further information to Kevin R. Andrews, Chief Executive Officer.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Lana Opel

Administrative Assistant

190073

most /